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Dear President, 

 

2022 World Championships 

In 2020, the Junior/Cadet World Championships that were to be held in the USA 
and the Veteran World Championships that were to be held in Croatia could not 
take place due to the Covid-19 pandemic. 

Furthermore, with the Olympic Games in Tokyo having been postponed to 2021, 
the 2021 Senior World Championships, which had been awarded to Egypt, will 
have to be postponed for one year.  

For 2022, the situation is as follows: 

 

2022 Veteran World Championships 

At the 2019 FIE Congress, the Bulgarian Fencing Federation had announced its 
candidature.  

However, in July 2020, with the Croatian Fencing Federation having declared itself 
ready to host the 2022 Veteran World Championships (see Information Letter 5-20), 
the Bulgarian Fencing Federation agreed to postpone its candidature to 2023. 

The Croatian Fencing Federation is therefore the only candidate to the organisation 
of the 2022 Veteran World Championships, in Poreč, from 8 to 14 October.  

 

2022 Senior World Championships 

At the 2019 FIE Congress, several federations had announced their candidatures 
(see 2019 Congress Report).  

In recent months, the candidatures announced in 2019 have either been postponed 
to 2023 or withdrawn.  

In July 2020, the Egyptian Fencing Federation declared itself ready to host the 
2022 Senior World Championships (see Information Letter 5-20), following the 
postponement of the OG to 2021 and the subsequent postponement of the 2021 
Senior World Championships to 2022. 

The Egyptian Fencing Federation is therefore the only candidate to the organisation 
of the 2022 Senior World Championships, in Cairo, from 15 to 23 July.  
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2022 Junior/Cadet World Championships 

At the 2019 FIE Congress, the United Arab Emirates Fencing Federation had 
announced its candidature. 

The USA Fencing Federation declared itself ready to host the 2022 Junior/Cadet 
World Championships (see Information Letter 5-20). However, very recently, an 
issue concerning the dates for 2022 has forced the Federation to postpone its 
candidature to 2023. 

The United Arab Emirates Fencing Federation is therefore the only candidate to the 
organisation of the 2022 Junior/Cadet World Championships, in Dubai, from 2 to 10 
April.  

The presentations of the candidates are available on the link below. 

The Executive Committee was in favour of submitting these candidatures to the vote 
of federations, and the National Federations are therefore called to decide on the 
awarding of the 2022 World Championships listed above, during the vote being held 
on 25 November 2020 on the Lumi platform.  

 
 

Documents 2020 
 

 

 

Alisher Usmanov 
President 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/usco666wocooi8u/AAA3AKgs1wJvoeklVK88Udpxa?dl=0

